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It is thoughtless to condemn them, or laugh at them, if they seek to do more or learn more than custom has
pronounced necessary for their sex. Your mind is my treasure, and if it were broken, it would be my treasure
still: QUOTE 5 From one of the final chapters in the novel, this quote perfectly captures Jane and Mr. It helps
in choosing what colours and imagery I will use. And if God had gifted me with some beauty and much
wealth, I should have made it as hard for you to leave me, as it is now for me to leave you. Your mind is my
treasure, and if it were broken, it would be my treasure still. I often find that the quotes I end up picking are all
clustered around a few scenes in the novel, I had a similar experience when choosing the quotes for
Persuasion. Then, she clearly declares her love for Mr. John Rivers, identifying how St. Dent and Louisa
Eshton, dressed also in white, took up their stations behind them. John and Mr. Rochester represent the theme
of genuine love despite significant differences and the social judgment they will face. Blind as he was, smiles
played over his face, joy dawned on his forehead; his lineaments softened and warmed. Every atom of your
flesh is as dear to me as my own: in pain and sickness it would still be dear. Delightful consciousness! And so
they go forward into the future as equals. A ceremony followed, in dumb show, in which it was easy to
recognize the pantomime of a marriage. Rochester reunite after their long separation, Jane describes how she
immediately feels at ease with him and how seamlessly they interact despite having been apart for so long. If
you were mad, do you think I should hate you? The more solitary, the more friendless, the more unsustained I
am, the more I will respect myself. Will I not guard, and cherish, and solace her? I saw he was going to marry
her, for family, perhaps political reasons; because her rank and connexions suited him; I felt he had not given
her his love, and that her qualifications were ill adapted to win from him that treasure. To pluck the mask from
the face of the Pharisee, is not to lift an impious hand to the Crown of Thorns. Jane has always longed for this
type of love and acceptance, and finally, in this moment, she has it all. Blanche thinks that opposites attract,
but Jane knows that kindred spirits attract more strongly. If all the world hated you and believed you wicked,
while your own conscience approved you and absolved you from guilt you would not be without friends I was
watching the Netflix adaption of the Anne of Green Gables novel recently and Anne quotes this to herself
often. I often wonder did Lucy Montgomery find inspiration for her Anne in the lonely, lost little Jane. Thank
you for signing up! Do you think, because I am poor, obscure, plain, and little, I am soulless and heartless?
Eyre was one of the first literary heroines to command recognition of feminine fortitude, wit, and desire. But if
you wish me to love you, could you but see how much I do love you, you would be proud and content. I need
not sell my soul to buy bliss. All my heart is yours, sir: it belongs to you: and with you it would remain, were
fate to exile the rest of me from your presence forever. I have ordered the Jane Eyre quotes in this post in the
order they come in the novel. I believe he is of mine; â€” I am sure he is, â€” I feel akin to him, â€” I
understand the language of his countenance and movements: though rank and wealth sever us widely, I have
something in my brain and heart, in my blood and nerves, that assimilates me mentally to him. I will suffer no
competitor near the throne; I shall exact an undivided homage: his devotions shall not be shared between me
and the shape he sees in his mirror. Essay Topic: Literature , Marriage Sorry, but copying text is forbidden on
this website! Rochester, you must neither expect nor exact anything celestial of meâ€”for you will not get it,
any more than I shall get it of you: which I do not at all anticipate. Basically, the way Jane feels here is the
way we feel when we see someone doing something badly that we know how to do well. Ere long, a bell
tinkled, and the curtain drew up. I know my Maker sanctions what I do. Jane, having gained confidence in her
own worth during her absence from Thornfield, is teasing Rochester about her cousin John. Rochester
speaking. She says it is not fair to hate her because she is mad.


